
Help  needed  to  put  sugar
pines in the ground
The Sugar Pine Foundation is looking for people to help with
planting.

Caregivers for the restoration sites are also needed. This
involves going to a restoration site and watering trees.

Details about the plantings are on the flyer.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/helped-needed-to-put-sugar-pines-in-the-ground/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/04/helped-needed-to-put-sugar-pines-in-the-ground/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2012/04/flyer1.pdf

